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Hi Dan,
Here's our statement to support your addition. Let me know if you want more specifics in the statement:

We are writing in support of our neighbor's plans for an addition. We have lived at 614 S 1st St for 20 years and
appreciate seeing people improve their homes. We think Dan and Meredith's project will greatly benefit their house and
our street.

Sincerely,

Wendy and Tassos Valtadoros



